
 

                                                                             

 

 

1 June 2016 

Ref: N0126 

Dear Resident 

Widening of the Darling Mills Creek Bridge: Temporary Murri-yanna track 
closure 
 
NorthConnex is a nine kilometre tunnel that will link the M1 Pacific Motorway 

at Wahroonga to the Hills M2 Motorway at West Pennant Hills, removing 

around 5,000 trucks off Pennant Hills Road each day. For traffic travelling 

from the M2 in and out of the tunnel, work is being done to build an additional 

lane westbound between Pennant Hills Road and Windsor Road. 

Construction activities to widen Darling Mills Creek Bridge on the Hills M2 

Motorway began in April 2016 and will take 18 months to complete. This work 

needs to be carried out to allow for the construction of an additional 

westbound lane on the Hills M2 Motorway between Pennant Hills Road and 

Windsor Road. 

Temporary Murri-yanna track closure 
 
To ensure the safety of workers and Murri-yanna track users, a section of the 
Murri-yanna track will be temporarily closed from 6 June 2016 for up to 18 
months as widening work on the Hills M2 is carried out.  
 
A diversion route will be in place via Ventura Road, Windsor Road and Cook 

Road (see map overleaf). Signage will be installed along the diversion route 

and at the track entrances to safely direct Murri-yanna track users. The 

diversion map can also be found on the NorthConnex website.  

We thank you for your patience, and if you have any questions or complaints, 
please don’t hesitate to call us on 1800 997 057, email 
enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community 
Information Centre at 118 Yarrara Road, Pennant Hills, open weekdays from 
9am to 5pm.  
 

Yours sincerely 

NorthConnex Project Team 
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